OFFICE OF THE FIRST SELECTMAN

Telephone (203) 563-0100 Fax (203) 563-0299

Email to: Bill.Brennan@Wiltonct.org



William F. Brennan First Selectman

James A. Saxe Second Selectman

Richard J. Dubow

Michael P. Kaelin

Deborah A. McFadden

TOWN HALL 238 Danbury Road Wilton, CT 06897

BOARD OF SELECTMEN BUDGET WORKSESSION THURSDAY, JANUARY 22, 2015 MEETING ROOM B, WILTON TOWN HALL

PRESENT: First Selectman Bill Brennan, Jim Saxe, Richard Dubow, Michael Kaelin,

Deborah McFadden

GUESTS: Fire Chief Ron Kanterman, Deputy Fire Chief Mark Amatrudo, Jack

Majesky, Sharon Bradley, Nancy Perez, Wendy Frattino, Ron Hitter,

Richard McArdle

Mr. Brennan called the meeting to order at 7:30 p.m.

Fire Department Budget

Fire Chief Ron Kanterman and Deputy Chief Mark Amatrudo, presented the FY 2016 Fire Department Budget Requests.

Visiting Nurse Budget

Sharon Bradley, President Visiting Nurse & Hospice of Fairfield County presented the FY 2016 Visiting Nurse Budget Requests.

WVAC Budget

Wendy Frattino, President Wilton Volunteer Ambulance Corps. presented the FY 2016 WVAC Budget Requests.

The meeting was adjourned at 9:18 p.m.

Jacqueline Rochester Recording Secretary

